
 

 
 

‘Exciting learning within our friendly and active community of Roslin’ 
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Numeracy 
We are coming to the end of our focus on 

subtraction in numeracy and will be moving 
on to looking at strategies we can use with 

multiplication and division. 
 

This term after completing our focus on 
time in maths we will be working on shape 

and measure (length/weight). 
 

Routines 
Primary 3 have PE on a Tuesday with me 

and on a Wednesday with Miss Jones from 
Beeslack High School. Please make sure 

your child has a gym kit in school. 
 

Please ensure that all items of clothing are 
labelled as it saves valuable class time and 

ensures items are returned quickly. 

Warmer weather 
Please make sure your child has fresh 
water at school each day as it can get 

very hot! 
 

It would be helpful if your child had a 
small bottle of sunscreen in his/her tray or 

school bag so we can use outdoors as 
much as possible. 

 
 

 

RME 
This term we will be learning about 

Hinduism and the gods Hindus believe in. 

HWB 
P3 will be learning more about good 

relationships.  We have already begun to 
speak about our similarities and differences 
and will be looking more at this and how 

we can maintain positive relationships with 
others by caring and sharing.   

Literacy  
We have ERIC time as much as possible.  
Children are free to bring in their own 
books and reading materials or may 

borrow from the area library. 
 

In reading we will be learning to 
summarise. 

 
In writing P3 will be learning to write 

leaflets and posters to give information to 
a chosen audience.  

 
In listening and talking we will be 

discussing our favourite things and will 
work towards presenting these to the rest 

of the class.   

Interdisciplinary learning 
 Currently, we are exploring The 

Rainforest. We will be moving on to The 
Romans where we will explore the 

Romans’ place in history, the impact they 
have had on our lives and the evidence 

they left behind.  
 

It has been a pleasure working with your 
child this year so far and I’d like to take 
this opportunity to thank you for your 

ongoing support.   Kirsty Whyte. 
 

Resources appeal! 
Thank you for your help in gathering 
cardboard tubes and shoe boxes.  We 

would be grateful for any more empty shoe 
boxes. 


